
Cancellation of Public Hearing on Wednesday, July 16, 2014 concerning New Jersey’s 
proposed Infrastructure SIP revisions 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection  will not be holding the public hearing scheduled 
on Wednesday, July 16, 2014 for the proposed Infrastructure State Implementation Plan (SIP) 
revision. This proposed Infrastructure SIP revision demonstrates New Jersey’s ability and 
authority to implement, maintain, and enforce the National Ambient Air Quality Standards and 
visibility requirements. There will be no public hearing because no request from the public to 
hold the hearing was received. Written comments may still be submitted until July 23, 2014 by e- 
mail to NJDEP-BAQP@dep.state.nj.us ,with BAQP 2014-001 in the subject line, or by letter to 
NJDEP, Attn: BAQP 2014-001, Air Quality Planning, 401 East State Street - 2nd floor, Mail 
Code 401-07H, P.O. Box 420, Trenton, NJ, 08625-0420. 
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